
 

Sermon Notes 
Easter Changes Everything 

Ephesians 2:1-10 
 

 
 
 

1. Let God’s power change your m                              . (Romans 12:2) 

 

 

 

 
2. Let God’s grace change your fear to f                                 . (James 4:6-8) 

 

 

 

 

3. Let God’s love change your l                              . (Ephesians 3:18-19) 

 

Welcome to this online version of our 
Sunday Bulletin. 

If you are now watching our online 
service, please make a comment below 
the screen so we will know you are 
viewing.  This will help us know our online 
attendance. 
 

Sermon Notes.  You may follow along 
with Pastor Bill’s sermon in the sermon 
note section of this online bulletin. 
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Hillside College 

Church Giving 
Even though we cannot have on site services, 
we still have bills to pay, so your faithful giving 
is vital.  Below are three ways to give: 

 You may mail your checks. 

 You may set up automatic payments to 
Hillside with your bank. 

 You may give online at our website; 
www.lifeonthehillside.com/give/ 

Some of us have lost jobs and we pray that 
they will soon be restored.   

This also impacts our church resources.  So 
the rest of us, who still have incomes, need to 
be faithful to the church.  Please ask the Lord 
what he would have you do with your 
government stimulus check.  

 
Looking Ahead 
WE Fest                             April 19 and 26 

Annual Church Elections                       June 7 

Annual Congregational Meeting          June 14  

New Heights Youth Camp               July 26-31 

Vacation Bible School                  August  9-13 

WE Fest 2020 
We will still celebrate our annual World 
Evangelism Festival on Sundays, April 19 & 
26.   
We will have video reports from many of our 
overseas missionaries and local ministry 
partners. 
And we still need you to make a Faith Promise 
since our partners rely on us.   Faith Promise is 
when we believe God will provide extra money 
for missions.  But with the coronavirus, this is 
also a time of sacrifice for the Kingdom of God. 

 
Reaching Those Over 60 
As we are in a government imposed 
quarantine, we want to make sure our church 
family and others in the community are safe 
and cared for.  If you, or someone you know 
(they do not have to be a Hillsider) are over 60, 
have a compromised immune system, or are 
feeling ill, we want to ensure that you have 
what you need during this time.  

We want to help meet your needs.  If you need 
groceries or prescriptions picked up and 
delivered, please email the church at 
us@lifeonthehillside.com.  One of our 
volunteers will be in touch with you and deliver 
needed items to your home.  

 
In Sympathy 
We extend our sympathy to Jeanette Coutelle 
and Kelly Torres at the passing of Paul 
Coutelle.  Paul was Jeanette’s husband and 
Kelly’s father. 

Our condolences to Kay Colon at the passing 
of her brother Doug. 

Our sympathy to Bryan Gerstenberger at the 
passing of his father Terry. 

We express our heartfelt condolences to Dan 
Shelton at the passing of his mother Nancy 
Shelton. 

Our love and prayers go out to you and your 
families.  May God grant comfort. 

Morden Trust (Matching Grant) – When a 
Hillside student attends Indiana Wesleyan 
University, a significant scholarship 
opportunity is available, which can then be 
matched by the University.  The amount is 
determined by how many students are 
granted the scholarship.  A usual amount is 
approximately $1,500 annually, which then 
becomes $3,000 by the match.  Applications 
are available at  www.lifeonthehillside.com/
form. 

 

Mark Porter Grant – In memory of Mark 
Porter who tragically died before college, 
Hillside created a fund in his name.  $1,000 
is granted to a high school senior preparing 
for college and $500 for any year after 
that.  Students can only receive this grant 
twice.  This grant is available for students to 
go to any university, Wesleyan or non-
Wesleyan.  Applications are available at 
www.lifeonthehillside.com/form. 

Campus Challenge – The Wesleyan 
denomination has a talent competition each 
summer in two locations; Southern 
Wesleyan University and Indiana Wesleyan 
University. Middle and high school students 
can compete in singing, playing instruments, 
oration, art, photography, dance, drama, 
videography, and other categories.  Those 
who rank well are given scholarship funds, 
which may be applied to any Wesleyan 
University. Scholarships may accumulate 
from 6th grade through 12th. This year’s 
competition at IWU is July 25.  
Visit www.wesleyantalent.org for more 
information. 

Staying Connected 
Several of our Life groups, youth ministry, and 
committees are still meeting through Zoom and 
other social media. 
You may find useful information on our church 
website regarding Covid-19 Updates at 
www.lifeonthehillside.com. 


